THE DIRECTOR GENERAL

DEPT OF PLANNING AND INFASTRUCTURE
23-33 BRIDGE STREET

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Re - Rocky Hill Coal Mine Proposal

Dear Sir

My wife and | aged 67 and 71 decide to move to Forbesdale to retire in a beautiful quiet
valley near Gloucester and we have lived here for five years. Not long after moving and
building a new house we were given the devastating news that a open cut coal mine was
proposed within 200 metres of our home and enclosing all of the land around Gloucester.
What a disaster for the community with the thought of coal dust, noise day and night and
health issues.

We would have to move and we would require adequate compensation for our home,
moving costs, legal costs and the stress that goes with this.

Please do not allow this mine to proceed in this place, it is far too close to our homes and

town.

Yours sincerely :
G r

GRAHAM MORRIS
10 FORBESDALE CLOSE

FORBESDALE NSW 2422



